

The Wembley Schools Federation
Lyon Park Primary School
Vincent Road, Wembley, Middlesex, HAO 4HH
Executive Headteacher: Mr R Fenton
Headteacher: Ms T Bhambra
Chair of Governors: Mrs I Yarde



World Book Day
Thursday 7th March 2024
Pyjama Day

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Thursday 7th March, we would like all children to wear their **pyjamas** (with sensible footwear) to celebrate World Book Day as we come together to snuggle up and read! Throughout the day the children will be involved in a number of exciting activities to celebrate a love of books and shared reading.

We would also like to ask for a £1.00 contribution to help improve our school libraries and ensure that the children have access to a range of books of their choice.

World Book Day celebrates the joy and value of books and reading, especially for children. Every child will receive a £1.00 World Book Day Book Token.

જો તમને ગુજરાતી ભાષાંતર જોઈતું હોય તો નીચેની લિંક પર ક્લિક કરો If you want a Gujarati translation, click on the link below.

World-Book-Day-2024-Gujarati.pdf (lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk)



Kind Regards, Mrs Varsani KS1 English Lead











Telephone: 0208 902 5454Email: admin@lyonpark.brent.sch.uk Website: www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk